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                                                                                                                  22 April 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am writing to inform you that we have recently made some changes to the Year 10 
English sets. These changes have been made following two recent Tracking 
Assessments – one in English Literature and one in English Language. 

We have carefully reviewed each student’s outcomes in these assessments, 
alongside their classroom progress and Attitude to Learning. As a result, some 
students have been moved to ensure they are receiving the appropriate level of 
support and challenge to help them achieve their full potential. 

Please be assured that all decisions have been made with your child’s best interests 
in mind, and we believe these changes will have a positive impact on their progress as 
we continue through the GCSE course. 

If you have any further questions or would like to discuss your child’s set change in 
more detail, please do not hesitate to contact me at: 

rebecca.johnson@thesuttonacademy.org.uk. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

R Johnson 

 
Miss R. Johnson 
Faculty Leader for English 
 

 

 

 

                        

 

      


